
February 7th, 1924,

Dear Sir*-

The Principal would be pleased 
to receive a statement of the disbursement of the 
monies received by you as Trustee under the will 
of. the late 3obort Bruce»

Upon receipt of such statements 
from all the institutions benefittlng by this Fund 
he will send a brief report to each»

Yours faithfully#

Principal’s Secretary»

Sent to all Trustees.


